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March 14, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about voting. For the past decade I have been enjoying

voting by mail which allows me to more easily research the issues and avoid

lines and the worry of forgetting the day. Voting security was among the

first issues you addressed with a commission run by Vice President Pence

and Mr Kobach but they overlooked this approach which Oregon began in

1998 and many states have now found to run more smoothly and increase

participation while also being more resistant to hacking. The ongoing pan-

demic has highlighted another advantage with two states postponing in

person primary elections. Senator Wyden is moving accordingly to enact

voting by mail nationally.

Please assure me that you will support voting by mail.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from universal sufferage.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


